
VIP Social Empowerment and the YWCA of the 

University of Illinois have teamed up to develop  a Writing 
Partners Club— an educational justice club that assists 

local high school students with their writing. We are  
recruiting tutors and aim to empower students by fostering 

communication skills and collaborative learning through 

weekly one-on-one sessions.  

 

 

Are you interested in teaching,  

Writing or helping others?  
 

Informational Meeting  

Tuesday April 27th 

7:00 pm @ University YMCA 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO APPLY OR  

HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT:  

 

SARAH TANAKA, SOCIAL EMPOWERMENT PROGRAM DIRECTOR 

VIP.SOCIAL.EMPOWERMENT@GMAIL.COM 

OR 

GIA LEWIS-SMALLWOOD, YWCA PROGRAM DIRECTOR 

GIALEWIS@YWCAUOFI.ORG 

Writing Tutors needed for 

Fall 2010 — Spring 2011! 
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